




Three Way Conferences are back!

Last year, each time we tried to hold our Three Way Conferences

(3WCs) we went into lockdown, and couldn’t go ahead.

This year we are hoping for better things.

What are Three Way Conferences?

The Three Way Conferences are hugely important in your child’s learning; a 3WC brings

together teachers, parents and pupils to discuss learning to date, areas for further progress,

and successes to celebrate. All three participants are involved in the conference, and all

contribute. This is a powerful process in engaging our pupils in their learning, and drawing

families in behind them. At the end of the 3WC, the Mid Year Report will be issued.

This year our 3WCs will be held on:

➢ Wednesday 23 June, from 3.15 to 6.30 pm

➢ Thursday 01 July, from 2.30 to 8.30 pm.

Bookings are available on our Skool Loop App. This App is

available for free on Google play or App store.

(PLEASE NOTE) This is the only way to make a booking.

Make sure you book your times as soon as bookings are notified.

Please note: Some Year Zero pupils (Room 7) and some pupils who started at Everglade

School later in the year will not receive a written report, due to lack of time at our school.

There is still the opportunity to hold a ‘verbal only’ Three Way Conference, and we encourage

you to do this. We will advise families where no written report will be prepared.

Note that Room 9 will not be holding 3WCs at this time.

Pita Pit this Friday!

Go to www.ezlunch.co.nz

Click create an account and fill in your details.

Click Student buttons to add items to the cart

Click the calendar icon to order multiple dates

http://www.ezlunch.co.nz


Scholastic – Book Club Last day for Lucky Book Orders is this Friday

Next newsletter: Wednesday 16 June

Regards

John Robinson

Principal


